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July 15, 2016 

 

Alan Frantz 

Rough Cut, L.L.C. 

15645 Rd. GG 

Rocky Ford, CO  81067 

 

RE: Rough Cut Pit, Permit No. M-2001-033, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. 

TR-03 

 

Mr. Frantz: 

 

On July 15, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your 

Technical Revision submitted to the Division on April 25, 2016, addressing the following: 

 

Increase maximum allowed disturbed acreage from 45 acres to 55 acres. 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 3 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 

Permit No. M-2001-033.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2001-033 

remain in full force and effect. 

 

The Division has determined that the currently held financial warranty in the amount of 

$193,000.00 is sufficient to reclaim the site in accordance with the approved reclamation plan. 

Therefore, no additional financial warranty is required at this time. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by 

email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Keith Tucker (via email) 

 Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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